KPUD Volunteers Have Fun at the Fair

Klickitat PUD was well represented again this year at the Klickitat County Fair, with many employees volunteering their time and energy to make the fair and parade a memorable one.

A big thank you goes to Kathy Loveland, her husband Joe, Melissa Huwe and Ana Christen for their creativity and patience in designing another float.

The float was decorated with the fair theme, "Barbed Wire and Roses."

A thank you also is in order for Julius Robison and Bill Rogers for their help with preparation and delivery of materials, as well as driving the float during the parade.

Finally, a thank you goes to KPUD employees who volunteered their time—especially on the weekend—to set up or take down the booth, work various shifts and make sure the bucket truck was on display.

Many KPUD customers stopped by the booth this year and picked up balloons, nightlights, pens, pencils, lots of information on rebates, conservation and



Klickitat PUD's parade float was created by Kathy and Joe Loveland, Melissa Huwe and Ana Christen.

the landfill gas expansion project, and free gift bags.

KPUD appreciates all of its employees'

hard work and the customers who supported their utility at the fair.

Hope to see everyone again next year. ■